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Primary Nativity
Our Nativity this week was a big success. Thank you to everyone who came to 

see the show and support our talented students. Here are some photos from 

the show, you can see more on our Facebook page.

This Week
Nativity: Congratulations to the cast, crew and team from our Primary Nativity. This was a 

delightful show, well done to Rosie from Elms who made her QEII directorial debut with this 

production. Thank you to everyone who came to see the performances and thank you also to the 

QEII PTFA for organising the raffle, which raised £255.

Parent Support Group: Our next parent support group is on Thursday 14th December and is a 

presentation by Sarah Taylor on Intensive Interaction. If you are joining us, please let us know 

in advance so we can get enough food as we cannot order lunches on the day.

Senior Carol Concert: Please do join us for the Senior Carol Concert at St. John’s church in 

Broadbridge Heath at 10.45am on Friday 15th December. (Please don’t arrive early as there is 

another event before ours.)

Haribos Christmas stockings!: We have special knitted Christmas stockings containing a mini 

packet of Haribo for sale at Reception to raise money for Age Concern. These can be purchased 

in person or by sending payment via your home/school book. Suggested donation is £1 please.



Class News From Chestnut Class
Last week in Chestnut class we had an escaped monkey on the loose! Thanks to some excellent police 

work from our students, we followed the clues and found our cheeky banana eating friend. 

Coffee Mornings/Afternoons
Coffee mornings/afternoons replace Parents’ Evenings and give you the opportunity to meet 

individually with your child’s teacher. If you are unable to attend please contact your teacher directly 

to arrange a time to suit you.

Future Dates:

Thursday 1st February 10.00am - Sixth Form (Oaks and Firs)

Friday 2nd February 10.00am - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Thursday 22nd March 10.30am - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)

Friday 25th May 10.00am - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Thursday 7th June 10.00am - Sixth Form (Oaks and Firs)

Thursday 21st June 10.30am - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)

Open Mornings/Afternoons
Our Open Mornings & Afternoons are a chance to come into school and join in with class activities 

alongside your child. Your class will let you know the details of the planned activity as each date 

approaches.

Future Dates:

Tuesday 6th February 10.30am - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)

Tuesday 13th March 10.30am - Firs

Friday 23rd March 2.00pm -  Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Friday 6th July 2.00pm - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Monday 9th July 10.00am - Firs

Wednesday 25th April 2.00pm - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)
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